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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
One of the biggest changes to UK data privacy law came into effect on 25th May 2018. 
 
The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) is a positive step towards you having more control over how your data is used and how you 
are contacted. The changes will also help to improve the security of your personal data. 
 
The CAM Academy Trust has updated their Privacy Notices to reflect these changes, a copy which can be found on the school’s website at 
http://www.combertonvc.org/privacy-notices 
 
The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 
 
More control over your and/or your child’s personal data 
GDPR will give you more control on how your personal data is used. You will have greater visibility and control over the personal data the 
school hold on you – whether it’s something as simple as your name, or as complex and sensitive as medical information.  
 
We will tell you how we collect your or your child’s personal data and how we use it. We must always have a legal reason to process the data 
which sometime may mean we will request your consent to use this data. You can withdraw your consent at any time. 
 
We will keep all personal information securely for as long as we are legally required to or as set out in the management & record retention 
policy. If we share your information with a third party we will ensure they are GDPR compliant. 
 
This means you can have greater confidence that information about you/your child is accurate, up-to-date, and secure and properly manage. 
 
As part of our work to comply with the GDPR, we are seeking consent from you to use photographs or videos of your child(ren) on our website, 
internal displays and/or other school materials and would therefore ask that you please read and complete the electronic consent forms when 
you receive them and return them by the given deadline.   

 
The CAM Academy Trust has appointed Carolyn Ducket as their Data Protection Officer (DPO) if you have any questions please contact her on 
cducket@catrust.co.uk 
 
Thank you.  
Kind Regards 

 
 
Peter Law 
Principal  
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